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What is happening next
week?
We are closed to children
on Monday and Thursday!
On Tuesday, all of our Year 6
children who will be
transitioning to a Lewisham
secondary school will be visiting
their new schools for the day. If
your Year 6 child is not
attending a Lewisham
secondary school, they must
come to Brindishe Green on
2nd July as normal. 
Our Summer Fair is on Friday.

What has been happening this week?
Today, a team of cricketers took part 
in a competition at Mountsfield Park. 
Led by Ms Adams and Ms Swindells, the 
team showed sportsmanship, impeccable 
behavior and fantastic cricket skills! They 
had a great time in the park and really 
displayed our 5Cs at this competitive event.

Also this week, staff met with the BFG to help finalize plans for our
Summer Fair, which is on Friday 5th July. We still need lots of
donations and volunteers so if you are able to contribute and
support, we encourage you to contact the BFG (more information
below). We are confident that this will be another great community
event!

Newsletter

Attendance
and Punctuality

Something Wonderful to Celebrate
These children have been praised this week for
their wonderful learning and behaviour in school. 

Maths Week, London
This past week, 24th - 28th June, marked Maths Week,
London. To celebrate Maths all around us, ‘The Maths
Zone’ has created a trail around London for families
to complete. Why not spend a day out in London
finding all the Maths around you? Happy Maths Week!

Please remember school
is closed to children on
Monday and Thursday

next week!



Message from the BFG

SUMMER FAIR FRIDAY 5TH JULY 
Reminder about our Olympic themed Summer Fair next Friday 5th July between 3.15 -

5pm at the school. There will be tons of stalls including medal making, biscuit decorating,
scavenger hunt, pre-loved bookstall, tombola, hotdogs, cake sale and many more. 

PLUS  we'll be drawing our raffle with a big star prize.

RAFFLE TICKETS - 
If you haven't bought your raffle tickets yet, make
sure you do as we're delighted to announce we
have a MASSIVE star prize! 

Prizes just announced: 
2 x tickets to the Hundred Final, Lords Cricket
Ground
A year's membership to The Garden Cinema,
Covent Garden
A family ticket for a production at the Unicorn
Theatre
AND ANNOUNCING OUR STAR PRIZE: 
A PlayStation Console 🌟 😯
We're really grateful to everyone who's donated
prizes - thank you so much. 

DONATIONS 
This week we'll be continuing to collect
for our tombola - please feel free to
donate any unwanted gifts,
unopened bottles, chocolates,
toys, vouchers, etc. 

We'd also love any unwanted nail
varnish for our nail painting stall as
well as books for our book stall. 

We will be collecting cakes on Friday
morning for the cake stall.

Please help make the Summer Fair a
big success!

SCHOOL DISCO TICKETS ON SALE 
The first BFG school disco will take place on 19th July in the school hall and we still have tickets
available.  Tickets will be available in the playground this week before and after school.
They are sold on a first come, first served basis. 
The disco for years 1, 2 and 3 takes place between 4-5pm
For years 4 and 5 it's between 5.30-6.30pm
If you can't get to school but would like to book tickets, please email us with your child's name,
year group and class and we'll send you a payment link.
Tickets £4, includes drinks, crisps and a sweet. (£2 for families eligible for Pupil Premium / free
school meals)
See details at https://tr.ee/itzzAetEZf or email us at bfgsocials@gmail.com if you have questions.

https://tr.ee/itzzAetEZf



